
 

 
 

Mr. Kelly, 

  

The Faculty of Science has been asked to deregister you from 

PHY 4006. The message is to notify you that you are no longer 

registered in PHY 4006. 

  

Leonard Kleine 

Associate dean, Academic 

Faculty of Science 

 

From: Leonard KleineLeonard KleineLeonard KleineLeonard Kleine <Leonard.Kleine@uottawa.ca> 

Date: Tue, Oct 21, 2008 at 2:36 PM 

Subject: PHY 4006 

To: MarcMarcMarcMarc    KellyKellyKellyKelly <marckelly.uottawa@gmail.com> 


